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Vale announces change in its Executive Board

Vale informs that Mr. Clovis Torres, Executive Officer and General Counsel, will be leaving the company
as of January 8, 2018

Clovis worked at Vale from 2003 to 2007 as Director of the Corporate Legal Department and returned in
2011 as General Counsel and Chief Compliance Officer. Since August 2016 has been Executive Officer and
General Counsel. Vale would like to reinforce the appreciation for his commitment over the years and
wishes Clovis every success in his upcoming projects.


The selection of the new executive for the position is still ongoing and the market will be informed in due
course.
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